From: Alnemri, Sami J. (CG) (OGA) [mailto:sjalnemri@fbi.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 1:14 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Mckeown, Hope (CG) (OGA)
Subject: Re: BOE Approval Request - Manassas, Virginia

Good Afternoon Steve,

I apologize for the late response as this travel ran right into my furlough, which ended today.

Both, Officer Mckeown and I traveled in our official capacity to Manassas, VA. from March 11-17, 2018.  All expenses associated with this travel such as airfare, Lodging, Per-diem, meals and incidentals, rental vehicle and fuel, were all paid by the FBI.  Neither Officer was offered nor accepted any gifts during this travel period. 

On another Note, I'm scheduled to travel in May and will send you a separate approval request.  

Best Regards,

Sami

TFO Sami J. Alnemri
Chicago Police Department
